Juie 27, 1964

MEMORANDUM FOR: Al Burda, Chief, Program Support and Analysis Branch, lE
FROM: William O. Miller, Chief, License Fee Management Branch, ADM

SUBJECT : MRS. PATRICIA G. NORRY'S FEBRUARY 10, 1983 MEMORA{OUM TO
RICHARD C. DEYOUnG

As requested, I am forwarding to you a copy of the subject memorandum which
was concerned with changes in the NRC's license fee schedule and how 1t
would affect IE and the regions. A copy of the memorandum has also been
sent to Debra Corley, IE/RM computer program, as you requested.

Unwinal Sigmed by
Wa 0. Mler

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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